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SUBMISSION BY RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY BOARD  
ON DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN 2006 

 
General Comment Regarding Presentation 
 
The document needs to be more “user” friendly”; it is difficult to read and the key 
points in terms of variations to the LTCCP do not stand out.   
 
Key Items of Importance to be Addressed by Next LTCCP 
 
The Board would like to give an indication of key issues of importance that it will be 
promoting to be addressed in the next LTCCP.   
 

• A new aquatic centre to meet the needs of residents in the Board’s area.  
Current suburban pools are all reaching the end of their serviceable life, and 
this is coupled with an increasing demand for leisure opportunities in the 
Board’s area.  The Board recognises that this issue will be addressed by the 
Aquatic Strategy to be developed later this year, and looks forward to 
contributing to that Strategy’s development. 

 
• Enhancements to cycle ways network programme.  The Board will be looking 

for increased funding for the expansion/enhancement of existing cycle ways 
(e.g expanding the cycleway/ walkway from Papanui – Mona Vale east to the 
Blenheim Road area), and creating new cycleways. 

 
• Greater monitoring of service levels for street cleaning is required to 

determine whether more funding for street cleaning is necessary. 
 


